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Meeting called to order at 6:02pm.

Welcome and Approval of Meeting minutes
Ms. Deonarine presented the May meeting minutes for approval. A motion was made and seconded;
the May minutes were approved.

Treasurer’s Report
Ms. Chung went over the financial report.
Motion to approve the treasurer’s report for May was approved.

Amendments to the Budget Motion to approve amendments approved.

PTA Events
We had a busy month and the PTA was able to sponsor and bring many activities to the school from
all of your generous donations and support of our fundraisers. Reviewed pictures from each event.
- YEAR END CARNIVAL
- AAPI Assembly
- Mad Science Workshops for our 3, 4 & 5th Graders
- June 7: 3rd Grade - Slime Time
- June 20: 5th Grade - Detective Class
- June 22: 4th Grade - Detective Class
IDLEWILD Workshops (Pre-K, 1st & 2nd Grade)
AlleyPond Workshops (Pre-K & K)
Bakers & Shakers (K)
Mainstage Assemblies (Game Show & Detective Lingo)
COMPASS & PTA After School Party
- KIWICO STEM KITS for all students
PreK - Sensory Dough
Kindergarten - Nature Walk Lantern
Grade 1 - Drawbot
Grade 2 - Drawbot
Grade 3 - Robot Crawler
Grade 4 - Robot Crawler
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Grade 5 - Slime Circuits
- Summer Books for all students
- 5th Grade Graduating Gift

Fundraisers: Chuck E Cheese Fundraiser.
President’s Message
- Thank you to our outgoing board members for all their hard work this year.
- Welcome our newly elected members and our new board. Looking forward to seeing
everyone in Sept for back to school at our first meeting
- Everyone have a great summer!
Principals Report
° Thank you PTA for support and hard work and congratulations to the new board members.
. Have a great summer.

Questions from parents answered by Ms. Deonarine and Ms. LaPorte

Meeting adjourned at 7:36pm

Respectfully prepared by: Evelyn Angwin (Sept 13, 2023)  Recording Secretary
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